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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 6, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: RON NESSEN

FROM: JAMES E. CONNOR)&(

The President reviewed your memorandum of August 3
concerning the September issue of the Saturday Evening Post
containing an article and photo layout on Mrs. Ford. The
following notation was made:

"Thanks ~ Great article'’

cc: Dick Cheney



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 3, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: THE PRESIDENT

FROM: RON NESSEN ﬁ Q M

Here is a copy of the September issue of the Saturday
Evening Post containing a handsome article and photo
layout on Mrs. Ford, written by Nick Thimmesch.

I thought you and your family might like to see it.

I have written a letter to Thimmesch on your behalf,
thanking him for the article and for sending the magazine.

Attachment





